
PLYMOUTH CITY COUNCIL 
 

31 JANUARY 2011 
 

MOTION ON NOTICE No 16 (10/11) 
 
 

POLICE NUMBERS  
 
 
It has been suggested that the number of serving police officers in the 
Plymouth BCU is to fall to levels unseen since 1983 due to the cuts imposed 
by the Conservative-led government on the Devon and Cornwall Police 
Authority. 
 
The Council believe that this will inhibit the police in maintaining their excellent 
record of reducing crime in our city, and should be opposed.  
 
       
 
 
 
Proposed by Councillor Evans 
 
Seconded by Councillor Wheeler 


